
PUBLIC HEARING, TOWN BOARD, TOWN OF LITTLE FALLS, NOVEMBER 14, 2023-

2024 TOWN BUDGET 

 

A Public Hearing of the Town Board, Town of Little Falls, on the 2024 Town Budget was held 

on November 14, 2023 at the town hall commencing at 7:04 p.m. with the following members 

present: 

 

Present: Supervisor Dan Casler 

  Councilman Anthony Viscomi 

Councilman Kirk Schwasnick 

  Councilman Kevin Sullivan 

Councilman Mitch Soules 

 

Others Present:  Town Clerk, Sandra Regan; Town Attorney, Nick Macri; County Legislator, 

Peter Campione. 

 

-Notice of the hearing was advertised in the Times Telegram on October 19th. 

 

-Supervisor Casler stated that the proposed 2024 budget will not go over the tax cap, that we’re 

right at the 2% tax increase and that $33,568.38 will be transferred from the general fund balance 

to the general fund. 

 

-Supervisor Casler stated that he made some salary increases and the adjustments that the town 

board had made. 

 

-Supervisor Casler asked if there were any comments for or against the budget.  

 

-There were no comments. 

 

-All those desiring to be heard, having been heard, the hearing was closed at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandra Regan, Town Clerk 

 

 


